
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

You are warmly invited to the last of this year's concerts on Wednesday 7 June at 7pm in St Martin's 
Church, Salisbury. The evening will feature the Choir Trebles, The Orchestra, String Group and solo items 
from members of the Lower School. 
 
There is no charge for admission, but there will be a retiring collection for STUDENT MINDS - the mental 
health charity - in memory of Tom Shearer, OW. 
 
If any boy would like to perform a solo at the concert (and hasn't already been asked) he should see Mr Fay 
as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
C A Fay 
Director of Music 

 


